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To,

All Members of Plexconcil

 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam,

 

 

Subject : Regarding members inputs on specific trade concerns (STCs)

 

 

We wish to inform you that there is a meeting scheduled to be held with Department of Commerce on 23rd May 2023 to discuss STCs raised in WTO TBT committee meetings.

 

WTO members/observers use the Technical Barriers to Trade (TBT) Committee to discuss specific trade concerns (STCs) — specific laws, regulations or procedures that
affect their trade, usually in response to notifications. Essentially, members raise STCs to find out more about the scope and implementation of each other's regulations in
light of the core TBT obligations. The discussion is mostly about measures in the pipeline, but can also be about the implementation of existing measures.

 

In view of the above, members are requested to inform council about the specific trade concerns (STCs) if they have, so that the same can be discussed during the meeting.

 

Your reply should come to the council by EOD at bharti@plexconcil.org

 

 

Best regards,

 

Bharti Parave

Asst. Director – Trade & Policy

The Plastics Export Promotion Council
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